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* Sept ember 22, 1997e

Mr. Rich:rd R. Grigg DISTRIBUTION
Chief Nucle:r Officer Docket Fue (50-266,301) J.McCormick B*arg:r
Wisc:nsin Electric P:wer C:mpany PUBLIC M.Shmbn (& MPS)

'

| 231 West Michigan Street, Room P379 PD31 Rdg
Milwaukee, WI 53201 E.Adensam (EGA1)

i SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR WITHHOLDING INFORMATION FROM PUBLIC
! DISCLOSURE (POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 ANr,2)
!

| Dear Mr. Grigg:

By letter dated May 28,1997, Wisconsin Electric Power Company (WEPCO) submitted
condition report CR 97-0639 in response to NRC's request for a copy of *J root cause
evaluation performed as a result of a high radiation barrier event cited ira a Notice of
Violatien. WEPCO requested that the report be withheld from public d'sclosure pursuant to
10 CFfs 2.790(a)(6).

WEPCO's letter stated that the report should be withheld from pub!;c disclosure because
disclosure of the information could constitute a clearly unwarrante'J invasion of personal
privacy of the individual who was directly involved in this event.

We have reslewed your request in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 2.790 and,
on the basis of your statements, have determined that the submitted information sought to be
withheld contains privacy information. Therefore, the privacy information so identified in your
May 28,1997, letter will be withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790(a)(6).

Withholding from public inspection shall not affect the right, if any, of persons properly and
directly concemed to inspect the documents. If the need arises, we may send copies of this
information to our consultants working in this area We will, of course, ensure that the
consultants have signed the appropriate agreements for handling proprietary information.

If the basis for withholding this information from public inspection should change in the future
such that the information could then be made available for public inspection, you should
promptly notify the NRC. You also should understand that the NRC may have cause to
review this determination in the future, for example, if the scope of a Freedom of Information
Act request includes your information. In all review situations, if the NRC makes a
determination adverse to the above, you will be notified in advance of any public disclosure.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Linda L. Gundrum, Project Manager
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Mr. Richard R. Grigg Point Beach Nuclear Plant
Wisconsin Electric Power Company Unit Nos.1 and 2

cc:

| Emest L. Blake, Jr.
! Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
| 2300 N Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037

| Mr. Scott A. Patulski
'

Vice President
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
Wsconsin Electric Power Company
6610 Nuclear Road
Two Rivers, Wsconsin 54241

Mr. Ken Duveneck
Town Chairman
Town of Two Creeks
13017 State Highway 42
Mishicot, Wisconsin 54228

Chairman
Public Service Commission

of Wiscorisin
P.O. Box 7854
Madison, Wisconsin 53707 7854

Regional Administrator, Region |||
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
801 Wa:Tenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532 4351

Resident inspector's Office
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission "

6612 Nuclear Road
Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Ms. Sarah Jenkins
Electric Division
Public Service Commission of Wisconsin
P.O. Box 7854
Madison, Wisconsin 53707-7854

March 1H7
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